Dear Bob and Lees

Just a quick note to thank you for the work on the Old Chapel.

I've moved back in now and the extension and work to the existing structure has
made a big difference to the building. It is now beautifully warm and cosy and
Pve got plenty of room to swing a cat...need to get a new cat though!

Thanks too to all the lads who made such a good job (as usual) and were a
pleasure to work with. Thank you Lees for your cheerful hard work and thank
you Bob for your extra work in checking my drawings made sense and working
out the technical issues.

Best regards to you both and to Trish,

Yours sincerely



